



July 23, 2024

Town of Whitefield 36 Townhouse Rd Whitefield, ME 04353

Dear our Friends in the Town of Whitefield,

We wanted to thank you for your \$1,302.00 donation. The money received from your generous donation will enable us to provide needed services to children with unique and special needs. We can't thank you enough for your charitable support and kindness while assisting us to further our mission.

As we have learned, young children with special needs have a long road to being able to access services they need to promote and enhance all areas of their development. Which is why, your caring gift is so important and so appreciated. Thank you for helping make a difference in the life of a child who is... "different. Not less." Thank you for your support in helping to make the world a better place.

Because we are a registered 501(c)3 organization, your donation is completely tax deductible. Please keep this for your tax records to claim your deduction. Again, we thank you for your support in helping to make the world a better place.

With gratitude,

Heather Mayo

Development Manager

El athe

Gift Summary:

Amount: \$1,128.00

Date: 7/17/24

Check No: 20484

Children's Center is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization and is eligible to receive tax deductible contributions. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation.

1 Alden Ave Augusta, ME 04330 | childrensctr.org (207) 626-3497